
Please continue to check your child's
grades in Skyward. Reach out to any
teachers that you have questions for!

IAR testing will be coming
sometime late March. Begin having
conversations with your child about

putting forth best effort!
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter for updated

information!

Students of the Month



7th Grade
Jocelyn Johnson

Tristan Mills





8th Grade
Armando Ortega

Paige Bohnemeier







Don't forget to congratulate them! Mrs. Breaux
and Ms. Lamar are our staff of the month!

Students achieved the hat day
incentive with 150 tardies or less from

January 9-12. Students also
participated in the pajama day

fundraiser for PBIS on Friday, January
20th. If there are 10 or less physical

altercations the week of January 23-27,
students will get a BINGO game and
music during lunch. The midterm PBIS

incentive is if they have no missing
assignments/Fs, they get a movie day

during school.

February 3 - Quarter 3 midterm

February 20 - Presidents Day - No School

March 6 - Casimir Pulaski Day - No School

March 10 - End of Quarter 3

IMPORTANT DATES!

THE TRAILBLAZER
FEBRUARY 2023

C o l l i n s v i l l e  M i d d l e  S c h o o l ' s  N e w s l e t t e r

PBIS Play Up

https://www.thecmsathletics.com

https://www.facebook.com/people/Collinsville-Middle-School/100057550085041/
https://www.addtoany.com/add_to/twitter?linkurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kahoks.org%2Fabout-us%2Fhistory-tradition%2Fmiddleschool%2F&linkname=Collinsville%20Middle%20School&linknote=


Shout out to Claire Williams! 
8th grader, Claire Williams, was the
winner of the Spelling Bee that was
held on January 20th. Her winning

word was "doorjamb". Claire's name
has been submitted as our school

winner and she will be able to
participate in the local regional

competition next!

HOOLOO SOM
Click below to see our 7th grade HOOLOO students
of the month!

What: Robotics Competition
When: Feb 18, 2023 9:00AM-4:00PM

Where: CMS
Cost: FREE

The Collinsville Robotics team, consisting
of 6 high school teams and 2 middle
school teams, will be hosting and
participating in a robotics competition.
This event is open to the public! This is an
opportunity to bring out your kids and let
them see what the CHS STEM Club does
on a yearly basis. This program is open to
all interested students in high school and
is part of the STEM club. A majority of
these students take the engineering class
at CHS, which are offered from freshman
through senior year and fulfill the required
fine arts credit. This can be taken in place
of a foreign language. The students will be
given the opportunity to speak with our
current seniors that have been involved in
this program since seventh grade.

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1S55xOQeadh_89eXy7t_3_hPs3Ma5tY-JJAN3CO-wxqI/edit?usp=sharing


School Shout Outs for January
Submitted by students & staff, for students and staff!
Shout someone out here!

Hilarious Loyal KIND

Respectful

Responsible

Thoughtful

Abigail Morris
Annelle Palacios
Miguel Tostado
Tristan Mills

Eleanor Lutz
Jaidyn Hamilton
Jorge Longstreet
Kassidy Pickens
Mareli Ortiz 
Miguel Tostado
Mike Alexander
Peyton Jedda
Aleyda Serrano
Tanjanika Foster 
Ty Conder
Tobias Gimple
Colton Seaton

Deven Womack
Eila Boudreau
Jackie Avila
Mariah James

Amani Harris
Cole Cates
Connor Castens
Jacqueline Murillo
Jaydynn Keith 
Kaden Mayfield 
Loni Waterman
Mariah James

Ailee Murphy 
Kenia Figueroa -
Gonzalez 
Robert Rucker

Isabella Gonzalez
Jordan Mitchell
Daniel Rangel-
Gomez

Bailey Bates
Emmalynn Williams
Hayden Whitworth
Houston Gurley
Miles Crawford 
Olivia Smith

trustworthy


